
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Dear parent and carers 
 
In Weeks 5 and 6 of Term 1, students in Pre-primary to Year 6 will be participating in swimming 
lessons at Aquamotion in Wanneroo. As a part of the curriculum, these lessons are funded by the 
Department of Education. However, transport and pool entry is changed to families at $55.00 per 
student. 
 
Due to the public holiday on Monday 4th March, the lessons will be a 9-day series. They will be 
commencing on Monday 26th February and concluding on Friday 8th March. 
 
Students will need to bring the following items labelled with their name: 

▪ Bathers 

▪ Towel 

▪ Thongs or sandals (to wear to the pool – regular shoes required for school) 

▪ Goggles 

▪ Change of clothes (uniform including underwear, shoes and socks) 

▪ Warm Clothing (eg dressing gown/hoodie) to wear on the bus to and from the venue  – not 

required if weather is hot 

▪ Separate bag for wet bathers/towel 

 

Please note that students should come to school each day in full school uniform, including shoes. 

There will be an opportunity for students to change into their bathers at school prior to leaving for 

the pool.  

 

An enrolment form will be sent home this week for you to complete and return by 12th February. A 

swimming timetable will be available in the coming weeks. Please note that if you would like to 

watch your child during their lesson, Aquamotion has a spectator charge of $2.00. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Vanessa Furlong |Associate Principal 
 
29 January 2024 

30 Cadogan Street KINGSLEY WA 6026 

t 08 6207 2100 

e goollelal.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

 www.goollelalps.wa.edu.au 

  

In-Term Swimming Lessons 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Permission & Payment 2024 

STEP 1. 
 
Complete the online payment permission form via Qkr! 
 

Online Permission & Payment must be made on or before 
12 February 2024. 

 

STEP 2. 
 
Complete the hardcopy of the In-Term Swimming ENROLMENT FORM, which will 
be sent home with each child very soon, and hand back to the Office before 12 
February 2024. 
 

STEP 3. 
 
Please advise the school if your child’s medical details have changed or need 
updating. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


